
I am grateful to the Women’s Community League for choosing me as a recipient of their 
scholarship.  Continuing my education has been an exciting, yet daunting, next step after leaving 
Weston High School. As a young adult from the area, I always strived to give back to the Weston 
community because of all the support that I received while growing up. The Women’s Community 
league helped me pay tuition so that I could study to become a teacher and in turn, encourage 
others to pursue their own dreams and goals.

~ Sara C


